
Dear Friends, 

We are so grateful for your support over
the past year. Since January 2024, we
have welcomed 10 new babies into the
Fountain of Peace family in Kyenjojo,
western Uganda. 

This Christ
give them 
and a futu
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Our God and Kin
hope to our brok
just like them – 

With these new little ones, there are
now 85 beautiful children in our care. 

They are God’s children. He knows and deeply
loves each of them, and His plans for them are
good. As we seek His wisdom in nurturing these
precious new lives, your support remains vital.

Yet we give thanks and praise to God for
blessing them into our family.  

Could you make a special
gift this Christmas?

Share His
gift of love 
this  Christmas! 

Whether orphaned by the effects of
poverty, or abandoned by families
whose hope just ran out, their
stories often break our hearts, as
we know they do yours.



Ways to Give 

Online: Head to fountainofpeace.net, where you can give by
credit/debit card, JustGiving, Stewardship, and PayPal.

*All donations will be used wisely to support the work of the Fountain of Peace Children’s
Foundation in caring for orphaned and abandoned children in western Uganda. 
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As the only registered children’s home
in the region, our services are in very
high demand. 

£150 helps cover the cost of rescuing a child, including admin, legal and
staff expenses.
£75 helps cover  newborn healthcare, such as vaccinations and check-ups.
£15 helps cover additional welfare needs, such as toys and clothing.

Your gift will be used by our wonderful team in Uganda to give these
children, who have had tragic starts, the forever home and loving
environment that they need to thrive. 

Thank you so much for your faithful generosity!

Peace and the team x 

We never want to deny any child the
opportunity of a loving, stable home with us.

Sadly, too often we receive calls from
local hospitals, the police and other
authorities who have found vulnerable
children in desperate need of care. 

But the reality is, our costs increase by around
£3,000 per year for each new baby we take in.

Could you make a gift to help us cover these extra costs
next year? 


